Telephone 61 - (0)3 - 345 5890
Facsimile 61 - (0)3 - 345 6502

28th April, 1993,

To Whom it May Concern,

( am writing this letter to acknowledge that Alan Smith, owner of Cape Bridgewater Camp
at Portland, experiences extreme difficulties with his current telephone system,

Many of our campers and leaders had chronic ilinesses, therefore it was. vitally
important that our group had easy access to an operating telephone system 24 hours a
day, in the event of a medical emergency. We would require a guarantee that the
telephone system was fully operational before considering Cape Bridgewater Camp as a
future venve. '

Yours sincerely,

LOUISE ROLLS,

The Contre for Adoleserni Haplth i 4 Vkmnmummh&mmw:mnhdeﬂbn‘sHuth ellabermiion with
The Unicersity of Melb s Reryal delatlenerme Hosp { and the Royal Women's Hogpital,
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